
 

 

 

 

This year’s Walk to School Week will be starting on Monday 20th May 2024. Our five-day walking 

challenge is the perfect activity to carry out as part of our annual celebration of Walk to School 

Week. 

We are challenging all children to walk to school for 5 days in that week. Each day they walk to 

school, (or if parents park their car, and then pupils walk) they will receive a stamp on their ‘walking 

passport.’ If they manage to walk all 5 days, the children will be rewarded with a certificate at the 

end of the week. We hope as many children as possible take on the challenge. 

 

 

 

 

 



 


